
DATE & TIME: 

Wednesday, June 5, 2019 

From 5:30 to 7:00 PM 

LOCATION: 

Mesilla Community Center 

2251 Calle de Santiago 

Mesilla, NM  

The New Mexico Department of Transportation 
is conducting an open house to collect input on 
the preferred alternatives to be studied further 
in Phase B of the University Ave Corridor Study. 
The Study evaluates the transportation needs 
to enhance the existing two-lane roadway from 
Avenida de Mesilla to S. Main Street. The 
corridor is highly used by pedestrians and 
bicycles with access to Zia Middle School, local 
neighborhoods, and as a gateway to the Town 
of Mesilla. 

The purpose of the open house is to provide a 
project update, review the previously 
completed Phase A analysis, and collect 
comments and concerns on the preferred 
alternatives. 

To request Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA)- related accommodations for the 
meeting, contact Melanie Bishop at 
mbishop@bhinc.com at least two days before 
the meeting. Para información en español 
contacte (505)923-3341. 

Written comments will be accepted at the 
public information meeting, or they may be 
mailed or faxed to Melanie Bishop, Bohannan 
Huston Inc, 7500 Jefferson St. NE, 
Albuquerque, NM 87109, phone 
(505)923-3340, email mbishop@bhinc.com or 
fax (505)798-7988.

Project Area Map 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation 

invites you to a public meeting for the 

UNIVERSITY AVENUE CORRIDOR STUDY – PHASE B 
CN LC00290 
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